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Monthly Meeting Reminder 
 

The next HYC monthly meeting will be on May 2nd at Capri Restaurant 
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Editor’s Notes 
 

Wow, a wanted poster….think we are getting desperate for new members?  Actually in the case of the 
Pacheco’s, they have been to and helped at many of our events and it was felt that some good natured ribbing 
may convince them to finally join the Club.   But hopefully the poster will remind us all that we can always use 
more members. 
 
Earlier this month I received a notice that the Park Service will soon be releasing another draft of their proposed 
General Management Plan for Biscayne National Park.  In order to save some trees (300 plus pages) they are 
offering to send copies on a CD.  Of course, this plan is in addition to their Fishery Plan and their Buoy and 
Marker Plan.  After the plan is published, there will be another round of public hearings…stay tuned. 
 
Bill Zinn, Editor, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
 
 

Minutes of April Meeting 
 

Meeting called to order by Cmdr. Dave at 7:00 p.m. on April 4, 2011.  First meeting at our new place 
Capri Restaurant.  
First order of business was the presenting of new member Karen Sutton with a burgee. WELCOME.  
Treasurer's Report: Presented by Dee Riley. Opening balance of $5,289.96, closing balance 
$5,081.02. Full report appears elsewhere in the newsletter.  
No news from the sunshine committee so, hopefully, all is well.  
The breakfast was a great success. 24 members attended. Thanks to Liz and Billy for all their hard 
work. Dave and Anna, Bob and Lucia had everything planned and cooked to perfection, not to 
mention served to perfection as well.  
Buz, Park Liaison: Three new boats in the marina, construction is three months behind and nothing 
else new to report. Thanks to Larry Roesch for his help in replacing light bulbs on the docks. It was 
mentioned that the new construction is the result of grant money. 
Dwayne Powell reported on the April event. It is scheduled for Saturday, April 30th. He has two boats 
so far and plans to put eight people on each boat. He says he needs another boat, so, if you are 
interested please let him know. Bob Deane will meet his group at 10:30 a.m. at Homestead Bayfront 
and Peter Dean will meet his group at Blackpoint Marina. Cmdr. Dave suggests that individual 
members should offer to kick in something for gas as the club will not be offering the captain any 
money. Plans to meet that evening at Blackpoint Marina for dinner are in the works.  
May/June: Need an event. Sonia Espineira suggested Coconuts in Key Largo and will get back to us 
on possible dates in May.  
Cmdr. Dave mentioned guests Louis and Donna Pacheco, his neighbors, who have helped out on 
several occasions. He would like to ask everyone to call them  and ask them to join. Hopefully, this 
will not result in a protective order for stalking.  
50/50 won by Peter Dean. Meeting closed at 8:15 p.m.  
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary. 
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Welcome New Member 

New Member Karen Sutton receives her Club burgee from Commodore Dave 
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

           
BEGINNING BALANCE MARCH 1, 2011:     5289.96    
           
INCOME:            
 Event   120.00       
 50/50    35.00       
 Dues   110.00       
           
 Total    265.00       
           
EXPENSES:           
 Room Rental  100.00       
 Website Hosting 120.39       
 Event   158.42       
 Roster Expenses  95.13       
           
 Total    473.94        
           
ENDING BALANCE MARCH 31, 2011:     5081.02    
           
SUBMITTED BY Dee Riley, TREASURER           
                
NOTE: The March Event was attended by 20 members and 4 guests.  The cost to the club 
was $38.42.           
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Capri 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First HYC meeting at new location, the Capri Restaurant 


